
Girls on the run

toy drive

Girls on the run is sponsoring a 
toy drive for kids in need. 

 
Help us by donating new toys that 

cost between $5-$10. 
 

We are collecting toys from November 
26th – December 21st 

Please bring to your homeroom teacher and the 
girls on the run team will collect them each 

Friday.
 

One class from K-2 and one from 3-5 who collects 
the most toy will receive an ice cream party. 


